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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 2:10 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

subjet: Leterof Cornment. |

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-04-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Doug Marshall

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

To whom it may concern,

I am responding to the potential increase of 95% to the cost of delivery for hydro to our seasonal property.

I am opposed to this increase as it is unreasonable. The area is low density regardless of seasonal or permanent
dwellers.

-- Attachment --





